
HOOD COLLEGE 
FREDERICK, MARYLAND 21701 

THE PRESIDENT 

August 9, 1993 

Mr. and Mrs. Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, MD 21702 

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Weisberg: 

I am delighted to know that you have a contingent 
of family and friends who will attend Convocation on 
August 22 to witness the conferring of your honorary 
degrees. Please feel free to invite them to join you for the 
President's reception in Coblentz Dining Hall immediately 
following Convocation and the SGA's (Student Govern-
ment Association's) activity entitled "Wishing for a New 
Century." 

To signify a new beginning as Hood College enters its 
second century, SGA will display a small wishing well. 
Everyone is invited to make a wish and throw in pennies. 
Following this activity, we will proceed to the reception in 
the Dining Hall. 

I look forward to greeting you later this month. 

Sincerely, 

rfftet_ 
Martha E. Church 

MEC/rst 


